

Dear Colleagues,

Let us inform you that pursuant to the Government Decree No. 547/2023 (XII. 12.) on the National meteorological service provider and meteorological activities in Hungary, all duties of the Országos Meteorológiai Szolgálat (OMSZ) have been taken over by the stateowned limited company HungaroMet Magyar Meteorológiai Szolgáltató Nonprofit Zrt. from 1st January 2024. HungaroMet Nonprofit Zrt. continues to perform the tasks of the legal predecessor OMSZ without interruption and without change. You can reach us via the same points of contact and locations as before. Our activities, services, and products remain unaffected, and you can rely on our partnership as before.

I am looking forward to continue our good cooperation in the new framework as well.

Sincerely,

Gabor Gyula SZANKA

CEO

HungaroMet Nonprofit Zrt.